
 The Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, age, sex, handicap, veteran status, 

sexual orientation, gender identity or marital status in its administration of educational programs, activities or employment practice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Student Support Services Report 
December 4, 2017 

 
 

 
 The staff and students of the Middle School RISE program would like to thank Mr. Erb and his 
staff for all of their extra efforts in helping us design and equip our specialized classroom.  Our 
program is ever evolving in order to meet the unique needs of our students and Mr. Erb has 
been invaluable in assisting with contracting services (plumbing and electric) and negotiating 
the best purchase price and delivery for our appliances and supplies. 

 
  This teaching environment is designed to support our RISE students who require structured, 
  repetitive teaching, with ample practice, to learn functional daily living skills such as cooking,  
  cleaning, laundry, office skills and personal organizational skills.  The addition of this 
  specialized program has afforded us the opportunity to build our capacity to better serve all  
  students in-district.   
 
  A special thank you to the staff and administration at the MS/HS for welcoming and supporting  
  this program and the inclusion of the RISE students and direct staff.  We also thank the School 
  Board for their shared vision and on-going support. 
   
 
    
 
  

 
  Respectfully Submitted, 
 
  Betty Moore 
  Director of Student Support Services 
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